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Dear All, 

This week we have been writing our own books with bird characters. The children have 
loved doing this and have had some amazing ideas. 

We have been trying to grow our knowledge about birds so that we can be experts on our 
trip on Tuesday. In our forest session the children made nests and put some bird food out to 
see if they could attract some birds to our garden. 

  

They used spotter sheets to see if they could identify 
different birds. 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday the children: 

 can wear home clothes with a school sweatshirt (to help spot them easily) 
 put on sun cream and sun hats (let’s be hopeful!!) 
 bring wellies in a named bag with spare socks just in case (we have access to welly 

boot land before we come back) 
 bring packed lunch and a drink (unless ordered from the kitchen) 

Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

 Tuesday – trip 
 
 End of term celebration 

invite 22.07.2024 
2.45pm 

 

5 times a week reading!! 
Don’t forget to sign for your 5 times a week 
towards your medal. 5 weeks of 5 times a 
week needed!! 

 
To clarify this is 5 home read. We will read with the 
children in school but the aim is to support a 5 time 
a week of home reads. 
 
It looks like some children will not have their 5 
weeks of 5 times completed before the holiday. I 
hate to think they won’t get their medal so I am 
planning to extend into the summer and they can 
show me their record in September to get their 
reading medal. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,                      Sally Windmill       
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